
10th May 2024 

Reading Café 

After half term we will be starting 

reading cafes where families are 

invited into school to read with 

their children. Watch this space! 

Dates 

Attendance  

Your child needs to be in school to 

learn! 

 

Y1M—94% Y1C—89% 

Y2—91%  Y3—92% 

Y4—93%  Y4—93% 

Y5—90%  Y6—93% 

Year 2 have 

been busy 

learning all 

about plants 

during their 

science        

lessons. They 

now know 

what a plant 

needs to stay 

healthy and 

what a seed needs to germinate. The 

biologists have all planted a seed and 

are now waiting for it to sprout.   

 

 

 

 

 

This week Y1 have been exploring the 

wonderful world of wildflowers. What 

a glorious sunny day it was to make 

their observations. They found daisies, 

buttercups, clover, grass, speedwell 

and cow parsley. They made             

recordings to document their           

observations and found we have an 

abundance of daisies.  

Reception have been super            

mathematicians with revisiting the 

staircase pattern and ordering         

numbers to 10. They were able to    

retrieve this learning easily and build 

on it.  

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday Year 3 visited Victoria Park  

to complete some hands on learning a

bout plants and pollination. They had a 

fantastic time creating some              

incredible art work 

inspired by bees as 

well as finding out 

all about how they 

are super            

pollinators and  

vital for our        

environment. They 

also had the 

chance to see the 

different plants and 

animals in the 

greenhouse,       

discovering facts 

along the way.  

Everyone potted their very own plant 

to take home and look after. Year 3 

really enjoyed doing a spot of           

gardening. Back in school, they have 

started investigating the parts of a 

plant and their functions in their      

new Science unit.  

Dream Big, Fly High 

We now have three children in school 

who are Word Millionaires!                 

Congratulations to Sienna (Y4) and   

Stanislav and Darcie in Year 6. These 

children have read one million words 

this year and have received gift cards for 

WH Smiths. 

13/5/24—

16/5/24 

Y6—SATs  

27/5/24—

31/5/24 

Half Term 

4/6/24 Class Photographs  

4/6/24—

10/6/24 

Book Fair 

5/6/24 PTFA—Quiz Night 

21/6/24 Inset Day 

27/6/24 Sports Day 

13/7/24 PTFA—Summer Fair 

19/7/24 Last day of term 

4/9/24 Back to school  

Message from the Head 

We want to wish all of Year 6 good luck with their SATs next week. Their    

attitude and dedication to learning has been incredible this year and they are 

ready to show how amazing they are! 


